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EAGLE BANNER 
 

No 

 

 May 21, 2025 

 IMPORTAN T DATES 
         
  Wed. May 21 
   - French Toast Sticks 
 
  Thurs May 22 
   - Chef Salad 
   - “C” – Career Day 
       
   Fri. May 23 
   - Pizza 
   - “0” Orange Day 
   - Color Walk, Noon – 2:30 p.m. 
 
  Mon. May 26 
  - No School – Memorial Day 
 
  Tue. May 27 
  - Hot Dog Tuesday 
  - T-Shirt Tuesday 
  - “N” – Ninja Day 
  
   Wed. May 28 
   - Chapel Services 
   - Chicken Nuggets 
   -“C” – Cookie Day 
    
  Looking Ahead…. 

 
     

.Color Walk 
Friday, May 23rd 

Noon- 2:30 p.m. 
No School 

Monday, May 26 

 
 

Final Day of School 
June 4, 2025 

NOON DISMISSAL 
NO AFTERNOON CARE 

*LAST DAY FOR PK3 & 8TH GRADE  
IS TUESDAY, JUNE 3RD  

  

SUMMER VACATION? 
The students are counting the days until summer vacation. Parents are also – 
probably! Teachers need a break, too. It’s coming soon for all of us! (I heard there 
are just 8.5 days left…) 

We all need time to recharge, relax, spend time with family and gear up for the 
next steps on the educational journey. That break gets us ready for another 
season of learning! 

As you enjoy the summer months, please don’t a break from Jesus! Look for a 
Vacation Bible School opportunity for your child. Set aside time to visit your home 
church or look for a place to worship and fellowship with other Christians. We’d 
love to have you join us at Faith or Holy Cross (service times are below). You’d 
certainly find someone you know there or at one of our sister congregations, 
Pentecost and Prince of Peace. 

Just as we feed our bodies, it is important to feed our faith! 

Last week at the Concordia Sunday at Pentecost their VBS info was published. 
This opportunity to feed your child’s faith runs from Monday, August 11 – Friday, 
August 15, from 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. The kids will be looking closely at God’s amazing 
world and magnify, or proclaim, the greatness of our God.  

More nourishment on other VBS options will be shared! Save the dates! 

 

                                                
                                      

                                           

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COME WORSHIP WITH US!  
Join friends and family from school at one 
of the worship services to celebrate the 
Sixth Sunday of Easter. 
 
 Services Times: 
Saturday, 5/24 @ Faith - 4 p.m.  
Sunday, 5/25 @ Faith – 9:00 a.m. 
Sunday, 5/25 @ Holy Cross –10:00 a.m. 

 

CONCORDIA COUNTDOWN 
BEGINS…TOMORROW! 
Tomorrow May 22nd we will start” 
counting down our last 9 days of school 
with special days using the letters in 
our school name. We will be counting 
down those days with fun activities that 
are sure to bring joy and excitement to 
our final days.  
 
Please see the flyer attached with 
today’s newsletter so your child can 
prepare to take part! 
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KONA ICE IS COMING TUESDAY, JUNE 3 
Kona Ice is coming to our school for our “I” for Ice Day 
in our Concordia Countdown. Your child has the 
opportunity to enjoy an ice treat from the Kona truck 
visiting Concordia. Use the prepay flyer attached to 
today’s news (QR code included) or the paper copy 
order form in your child’s folder today or tomorrow. 
Online orders must be in by 11:45 p.m. on June 2nd. 
Paper order forms will be taken through June 1st only.   

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES HERE! 
Passionate and Christ-centered teachers are 
needed for the 2025-26 school year. We have two 
openings to fill  in Prekindergarten (K4) and 6th 

grade homeroom/middle school language arts. 
Both full-time positions require loving individuals 
that are committed to sharing the Gospel and 
eager to collaborate with a dedicated team of 
educators. Interested candidates may email Mrs. 
Klein at: 
jeannine.klein@concordialutheranschool.net. 
NOTE: Aide positions are open also! 

ACCOUNTS PAYABLE 
All accounts must be paid in full by or before June 4th, 
to receive your child(s) progress report.  This includes 
fees, tuition, childcare, etc.  Please check with Mrs. 
Voss now or log into your FACTS account to be sure 
your bill is paid in full prior to June 4th. Thank you! 

VOLUNTEER HOURS CHECK IN 
Please be sure to turn in hours served so they can be 
credited to your account. Everyone’s participation is 
needed to provide support for all our students. As 
noted in your Parent-Student Handbook, unfilled 
hours will be billed at $10.00 per hour at the end of 
the school year. Need hours? Let us know and we 
will share tasks! 

PTL CHIPOTLE NIGHT THANK YOU 
Thank you to all the families who enjoyed the Chipotle 
Dine and Donate on Tuesday, May 13th. We earned 
$74.95 to go towards classroom supplies and field 
trips. Your support and generosity is greatly 
appreciated. 

SAVE YOUR POP TOPS OVER SUMMER 
Please continue to save your pop tops over the 
summer months! You can bring them in the first weeks 
of school for the Children’s Hospital in Milwaukee. 
Thank you for these helpful donations! 

KEEPING OUR FAMILIES IN PRAYER  
As part of our family, you are in our thoughts and 
prayers. We will be including you in our prayers 
throughout the year, here in school and at our 

churches. Please join us in lifting up the following 
families and their children, along with members of our 
staff, in your prayers: Warnock ( Brielle, Kinsley, 
Raelynn), Watts (Laderrius, Larissa),  Wells 
(Jaylen, Jemaine), White-Sutton (Treasure), 
Winter (Daxton), Mrs. Widmar (3rd Grade Aide), 
Mrs. Wiedenkeller (Before Care), Mr. 
Wiedenkeller (Substitute Teacher), Mrs. 
Wieland (Substitute) and Mrs. Williams (5th 
Grade Aide). 

CHAPEL OFFERINGS 
“Gym Floor Fund” is our chapel offering project 
as we wrap up the year. Our chapel offerings this 
week were $87.00 bringing our grand total to 
$821.00. Our goal for this project is $1000.00 let’s 
see if we can meet and exceed our goal! Thank you 
for generosity and supporting this at home 
project!  

TODAY’S VERSE TO REMEMBER 
“For I am sure that neither death nor life, nor angels nor 
rulers, nor things present nor things to come, nor 
powers, nor height nor depth, nor anything else in all 
creation, will be able to separate us from the love of 
god in Christ Jesus our Lord.” 

                                              

    ~ Romans 8: 38-39 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
“I’m not telling you it’s going to be easy – I’m telling 
you it’s going to be worth it.”        

     ~ Art Williams 
 

Our Mission at Concordia: Bringing Christ and 
excellence in academics to our children for life and 
forever.  
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 ATHLETICS NEWS & NOTES 
 
Congratulations to all the athletes and coaches for 
their hard work and dedication!!  
 
At the May 12th Athletic Banquet, the following 8th 
graders were presented with these awards: 
 
Outstanding Athletic Achievement 
Emilie Barnett 
Cort Kincade 
 
Christian Athlete of the Year 
Kerrington Samuels 
Cort Kincade 
 
Congratulations to these individuals along with all of 
our athletic participants for their contributions to the 
teams they were on! 
 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 

Upcoming Events: 
 

*RLHS Summer Camps  
Girls Basketball Camp – June 9 -12 
Volleyball Camp – June 16 - 19 
Boys Basketball Camp – June 23 - 26 
Youth Football Camp – June 16 - 19 – Pritchard Park 
Speed and Agility – June  9 – July 24 T,W,TH 

 
 
 
 


